
DON BOSCO SCHOOL 
Panchanantala, Boaliadanga P.O., Berhampore, Murshidabad Dist., W.Bengal – 742102 

Phone no. : 03482 - 258895, E-mail : donboscoberhampore@gmail.com 
 

NOTICE TO THE STUDENTS OF CLASSES 9 & 10/ SATURDAY, 05 FEBRUARY, 2022 
 

Dear Students, 

This is to inform you that as per the letter dated-03.01.2022 from the Principal 

Secretary, Department of School Education, Government of West Bengal regarding 

the reopening of Schools from 03.02.2022, Don Bosco School, Berhampore has decided 

to begin the offline classes for Classes 9 and 10 from Monday, 07 February 2022. 

THEREFORE, KINDLY TAKE NOTE OF THE FOLLOWING POINTS IN MIND FOR THE 

OFFLINE CLASSES: 

01. The Reporting time to the school will be 08:30 am and the departure time 

will be 11:50 am. 

02. The classes will be held as per the routine followed for the online classes 

with four periods of classes per day. 

03. The students must come in full school uniform. 

04. You must follow strictly Covid safety protocol by wearing masks and 

bringing a small bottle of sanitizer compulsorily to the school. 

05. Do maintain social distance as you enter the campus and do the same as you 

are present in the school premise. 

06. The School is taking utmost care to follow Covid Safety Protocol by sanitizing the 

classrooms and the school campus regularly. 

07. Through the offline classes you are provided the opportunity to clarify your doubts 

with respective subject teachers and prepare well for the exams. 

08. If you are sick or feel unwell do not come to the school. In such a situation do 

inform the principal through an application. 

09. No online classes will be conducted for it is not possible for the teachers to 

take classes in both the modes. However, if you require any additional 

guidance and help from respective subject teachers you can avail that in the 

school from 01:00 pm to 03:00 pm.  

10. THE STUDENTS OF CLASS 10 WOULD BE HAVING THEIR OFFLINE CLASSES 

TILL 28 FEBRUARY 2022 AND THE PRE-BOARD EXAMINATION WOULD BE 

CONDUCTED AFTER 28 FEBRUARY 2022. 

11. THE FINAL EXAMINATION FOR CLASS 9 WOULD BE HELD IN THE SCHOOL IN 

OFFLINE MODE FROM 21 FEBRUARY 2022. 

Finally, I would like to wish dear students the best wishes and look forward to meeting 

you in the school.  
 

Thank you for your cooperation and collaboration in anticipation. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro  

           Principal 
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